
Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:               RE: Demolition of Homes

From' Mary Leach
Sent" September-25-13 11:58 AM
To; Robicheau, Vanessa; McHattie, Brian
Subject= Demolition of Homes

Dear Vanessa and Councillor McHattie,

I wanted to send a quick note expressing my deepest displeasure in hearing of the proposed plan to demolish
beautiful century homes in my Strathcona neighbourhood. My Husband Jason Leach, wrote a great article on
Raise the Hammer with some fantastic and less invasive/destructive ideas on how to revitalize our great
neighbourhood and York Blvd. Tearing down family owned homes with character and replacing them with ten
storey condo's is not what this neighbourhood needs/wants.

http://raisethehammer.orÿ/article/1959/york ripe for revitalization without demolition

Thank you
Mary Leach


